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The Digital Examiner moves into the ‘Digital Age’ 
 
Dear Members:             

 
Recognizing that most of our members are in the digital world, the Board 
of Directors of PROSTAID Calgary believes it is time for The Digital 
Examiner to get with the times. 
Therefore, effective September 2016 The Digital Examiner will no longer 
be distributed to members via Canada Post.  
 
For members who have provided us with an e-mail address, The 
Digital Examiner will continue to be e-mailed in PDF version. 

 
For those members that do not have email, The Digital Examiner will 
be accessible by visiting www.prostaidcalgary.org from any personal 
computer, including those at any branch of the Calgary Public Library 
(where both library membership and printing a copy of The Digital 
Examiner can be had without charge).  
For details go to www.pccncalgary.org/d_archive.php 
 
For those members who wish to continue to receive a paper copy by 
post, we will require a minimum annual donation of $25 simply to 
cover the costs. Donations can be mailed to the address above or 
made online at www.pccncalgary.org/c_donate.php   

As always, we welcome your feedback to this and any issue regarding 
PROSTAID Calgary’s programs. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
David Lunn, President 
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